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Please support this bill.  Mental health providers should feel safe in knowing there is 

a reasonable amount of time in which insurance companies can audit and clawback 

income.  as a provider, I work less and less with insurance because of this - however, 

people deserve to utilize their healthcare.  It's costly enough as it is.  


